
  
  
I do not wish to be included in proposed “Out and About” scheme. 
  
It appears that I have to take action to refuse, plus I have to place a sticker on my door to 
indicate my refusal. 
  
I have always got on well with my neighbours and accepted parcels on their behalf, they likewise, 
however people move house and for all I know may not get on with new people and do not wish to 
advertise the fact by placing a sticker on my door refusing to accept neighbours post. (nor upset the 
neighbours – later addition) 
  
I am not happy with the proposal and hope the regulatory authority turns down said proposal in it’s 
current form, just leave it as it is - - Or there is an alternative – see following paragraph. 
  
There is another way, the technology exists and is already in use by Royal Mail. Most delivery 
services carry a hand held computer needed when a signature is required. How difficult would it be to 
load this with addresses and shall we call it “Cooperative neighbours” so when the Post Man/Woman 
cannot deliver the post or parcel they check their computer for an alternative delivery address (I refer 
here to a neighbouring house)? 
 


